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Delays in Kahnawake school bus 
services expected next week 

  
(Kahnawake – 3, Seskehkó:wa/September 2021) 
  
The School Bus Transportation Department of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that it is 
expecting delays in school bus service next week, due to the 
increased demand for students who require service. Please be 
assured that all students requiring bus service will be transported 
but can expect delays of up to 30 minutes.  
  
Any families/parents who can drop-off and pick-up their children 
from school are being asked to do so while the logistics are 
adapted to the new demand.  
  
For further information please contact Daily Transportation 
Manager Spencer McComber at 450-632-5825. 
  
Your patience and understanding is very much appreciated. 
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